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April 30, 2020 
 

Attention ASD-N Students & Families  
 

“Access to Schools For Personal Belongings” 
 
We hope that you are all doing well. We ask that you please read the following important 
information: 
 
The week of May 4th, students and parents/guardians will be permitted to access schools in 
order to retrieve personal items.  This will be done through scheduled visits, organized with 
your school.  Schedules and processes will vary from school to school.  Schools are sending, 
or have already sent, messages home to student families with details regarding these 
processes.  Any questions regarding this should be directed to your school. 
 
In all cases, physical distancing protocols must be observed. 
 
Uniforms and any other school property may be returned during the school visit. 
 
We remind you that school fields and playgrounds remain closed until further notice. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support! 
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